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trance  
To you I call; for you will surely heed me, O God; 
    turn your ear to me; hear my words. 

Guard me as the apple of your eye; 
Communion Antiphon Psalm 32: 18-19 

Behold, the eyes of the Lord are on those who fear him, 
     , 
     to rescue their souls from death, 

     to keep them alive in famine.Sunday 9th October 2016 – (28
 

Entrance Antiphon  Psalm 129:3-4 

If you, O Lord, should mark iniquities, 
     Lord, who could stand? 
But with you is found forgiveness, 
     O God of Israel. 

 

First Reading   2 Kings 5:14-17 
 

Responsorial Psalm  Psalm 97:1-4 

The Lord has shown his salvation to the nations. 

Sing a new song to the Lord 
for he has worked wonders. 

His right hand and his holy arm 
have brought salvation.  The Lord has shown …..

The Lord has made known his salvation; 
has shown his justice to the nations. 

He has remembered his truth and love 
for the house of Israel.  The Lord has shown …..

All the ends of the earth have seen 
the salvation of our God. 

Shout to the Lord, all the earth, 
ring out your joy.   The Lord has shown …..

 

Second Reading  2 Timothy 2:8-13 
 

Gospel Acclamation  John 6:63,68 

Alleluia, alleluia! Your words are spirit, Lord, and they are life;
you have the message of eternal life. 

 

l    Luke 17:11-19 Please send all notices for the Newsletter to Marianne by Wed 
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Sunday 7th October – 27th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Entrance Antiphon 
 

Within your will, O Lord, all things are established, 
and there is none that can resist your will. 

For you have made all things, the heaven and the earth,
and all that is held within the circle of heaven; 
you are the Lord of all. 

 

First Reading   Genesis 2:18-24 
Psalm    Psalm 127(128) 
 

May the Lord bless us all the days of our life. 

O blessed are those who fear the Lord 
and walk in his ways! 

By the labour of your hands you shall eat. 
You will be happy and prosper.  May the Lord bless …..

Your wife like a fruitful vine 
in the heart of your house; 

your children like shoots of the olive, 
around your table.   May the Lord bless …..

Indeed thus shall be blessed 
the man who fears the Lord. 

May the Lord bless you from Zion 
in a happy Jerusalem all the days of your life! 

May you see your children’s children. 
On Israel, peace!    May the Lord bless …..

 

Second Reading  Hebrews 2:9-11 

Gospel Acclamation  John 17:17 
 

Alleluia, alleluia! Your word is truth, O Lord: 
consecrate us in the truth. Alleluia!

 

Gospel    Mark 10:2-16 
 

Communion Antiphon Lamentations 3:25 
 

The Lord is good to those who hope in him, 
to the soul that seeks him. 
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The Lord has shown ….. 

The Lord has shown ….. 

The Lord has shown ….. 

Your words are spirit, Lord, and they are life; 
 Alleluia! 

.  7
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  Sunday Mass Times:  

 Camborne: 9.30 am                
 Redruth: 11.00 a.m.                                     Camborne : Sat 10.30am

 Camborne:  6 p.m.                    

 

Mon. 8
th

      Redruth: Mass 7pm

          6pm Holy Hour 

                          

Tues. 9
th

       Redruth: Mass 10am

 

Wed. 10
th

      Camborne: Mass 10am

 

Thurs.11
th

     Camborne: Mass 7pm

             6pm Holy Hour

 

 Fri. 12
th

         Redruth : Mass 7pm

 

 Sat. 13
th

       Camborne: Mass 10am 

 

 

St John’s Catholic Primary School, 

� 01209 713944 ����
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St John the Baptist Camborne 

For you have made all things, the heaven and the earth, 

May the Lord bless ….. 

May the Lord bless ….. 

May the Lord bless ….. 

Alleluia! 
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Priest: 

Cadoc Leighton, O. Praem. 

October 2018, 27
th

 Sunday 

 

                             Confessions: 
                                 Redruth:      Fri 6.00pm 

Redruth: 11.00 a.m.                                     Camborne : Sat 10.30am 

                         Camborne:  Sun 5.30pm 

Mass 7pm  

10am Blessed John Henry Newman 

Camborne: Mass 10am School Harvest Mass 

amborne: Mass 7pm  

     

Redruth : Mass 7pm  

Camborne: Mass 10am  

 

John’s Catholic Primary School, Trevu Road, Camborne   

����  www.st-johns.cornwall.sch.uk 

The Assumption Redruth 
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CATHOLIC CHILDREN’S SOCIETY (PLYMOUTH) 

Calling All Runners! If you would like to run the Rome Marathon on Sunday 8 

April 2018 on behalf of the Catholic Children’s Society please email 

claire.warren@prcdtr.org.uk for details 

 

Catholic Children's Society collection (orange box at the back of the church) will 

be emptied on Sunday 29
th

 October. Any donations will be gratefully received as 

every box filled raises much needed money to help children and families in our 

diocese.    Contact Tamsyn on 07971238005 if you have any questions. 

What can you put in the box? 
STAMPS used or unused, UK or foreign. These should be left on the envelope or 

card with a half centimetre border. 

POSTCARDS with or without stamps. 

FOREIGN CURRENCY notes or coins 

KEYS with or without locks 

WATCHES digital or analogue, working or not 

MEDALS, METALS BADGES AND OTHER METAL OBJECTS.   

Contact Tamsyn on 07971238005 if you have any questions 
 

Helping Hands 50:50 Club in aid of the Catholic Children’s Society.  £1/month 

minimum donation to join and to be in with a chance of winning a cash prize 

each month. Please contact the office 01364 645420 or www.ccsplymouth,org,uk 

for an application form. Your support is very much appreciated by the families 

we help. Thank you 

 

Focus on Your Marriage - Catholic Marriage Enrichment, 

Saturday, 21 October 2017, 10.00 to 16.30. St Peter’s Church, Crownhill, 15 

Boniface Lane, Plymouth. PL5 3AX. Drinks provided, please bring a packed lunch. 

Films, inspiration, couple activities (but no group work). To book a place please 

contact - Deborah van Kroonenburg, deborahvankroo@gmail.com or text -  

07961099173. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priest's Mass Intentions Sunday, 9.30am The Parish   

                                             Tuesday : Margaret Hicks 

 

Bertram Walker - Funeral  mass to be held at 9.45am on Wednesday 31st October 

 

Please pray for those who are sick 

Jean Ash ,Phillip Billing, Geoff Haynes, Doreen Leonard, James Lawton, Doreen Leverton, 

Mary Mannell, Judith Milton, Emily Pascoe, Jennifer Jade Prisk, Mike Rule and Jean 

Wlliams.  

 

 Readers for Sunday 14th October (27th in Ordinary time) 

9.30am        Lydia Williams & Jeanette Roberts 

11.00am      Eirwen Carter & Molly Pascoe 

6.00pm        Chanel Squire 

 

  St. John’s  School 

Harvest Mass - Please  join the whole school for our Harvest Mass  on Wednesday 10th 

October at 10am.  Parishioners are  invited to add to the children's donations for the 

food  bank. The Food Bank is currently in need of tinned potatoes, carrots, peas, fish, 

rice pudding, custard , tomatoes and also milk. Parishioners are also 

 welcome to join us from  6pm  in the school for  a Bring and Share Supper.  

 

The window  for  families to apply for a Reception  class place is open now. St . John's 

welcomes  all  children into  their school family, regardless of  background or faith. 

Please apply  via Cornwall Schools Admission Team at -

www.cornwwall.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/school-admissions 

 

Nominate our school for a grant to receive 10% of what you personally or your company 

already donate or invest in The National Endowment Fund. See www. centum global for 

details. 

 

First Confession - First Holy Communion 

The classes preparing the children of the parish for First Confession and First Holy 

Communion will begin at the end of this month. If you have children of the appropriate 

age whom you wish to begin receiving these sacraments in 2019 please contact Fr Cadoc 

or take one the forms provided at the back of the church and return it to the presbytery 

as soon as possible. 

 

Redruth Rosary Group  

The Rosary Group is meeting regularly on Wednesdays at 2pm at the Assumption, 

Redruth. We look forward to seeing all our faithful friends and, we hope, some new 

ones. All are welcome 

 

 

 

SVP 

The next meeting of the SVP will be on Friday 29th June in the Parish Office at 

19 45.  Anyone interested in the work of the SVP is most welcome to attend. 

 

“How many of you pray for persecuted Christians?” Pope Francis asks.  

On July 7 the Holy Father is bringing together the leaders of the Churches of the 

Middle East in Bari, Italy.  “Pray with me, that they may experience the support 

of all the Churches and communities, through prayer and material assistance.” 

In the lead-up to this meeting, Aleteia is answering the pope’s call. As people of 

faith, we know there is genuine power in prayer, but there is something 

uniquely powerful and uplifting about praying together. Aleteia is mobilizing 

our global community of Christians for 30-days of prayer to support our 

brothers and sisters of the middle east.  

 

Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine 

Fully escorted Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine, Ireland, 01st July 2018.  £649 per 

person sharing.  Price includes flights with 10kg hand luggage, all taxes, luxury 

transfers, 5 nights’ in Knock House Hotel with full Irish Breakfast each morning 

and 4 Course Dinner each evening.  All entertainment, excursions and guided 

tours included.  Wheelchair accessible rooms in the hotel.  Limited single rooms 

at supplement of £100.  Groups and Individual bookings welcome.   Contact 

Patricia on 01268 762 278 or 07740 175557 or email 

knockpilgrimages@gmail.com.  Knock Pilgrimages is a member of the Travel 

Trust Association and is fully protected by ATOL T7613. 

                                                           

Pilgrimage to Medjugorje   29
th

 September -6
th

 October  2018   

We are once again taking the opportunity to visit this wonderful village in 

Bosnia Herzogovina, travelling with Marian Pilgrimages. The cost of the 

pilgrimage is £589. This covers the return flights from Bristol to Split, half board 

staying at the Hotel Wojtyla in Medjugorje very close to St. James Church.   We 

will travel up to Bristol on Friday 28
th

 September 2018, and there will be 

additional costs relating to return travel to Bristol airport and an overnight stay 

at the Winston Manor Hotel Somerset. The outward flight is at 7am! These 

costs will be in the region of a further £100. If you are interested in joining us 

please get in touch with Maggie Thompson 01209 844754.   

 

 

 
SVP Kerala Appeal 

Many thanks to the generous people who responded to the whip round and 

have already raised £350. Could we raise £500 for the folk who have lost 

everything? Any further gifts to Margaret Meyers in Redruth or Jenny 

Hamilton in Camborne. 

 

Confirmation Course -  

 

There will be a confirmation course in the parish this winter. If there are 

young people, at least fourteen years old, who have not yet been confirmed, 

they should contact Fr Cadoc. 

 

SPUC 

 

The Society  for the Protection of Unborn Children has produced postcards for 

you to send to your MP urging him to vote against a dangerous abortion bill 

which is coming up in the House  of Commons on Tuesday 23rd October  

which seeks to decriminalise  abortion. Postcards are available at the back of 

church. 

 

From Kimberley 

 

I would like to very much thank you, all  my friends, for coming to my 

Retirement Do, and for the  very generous collection that  was made. I will let 

you know what I buy myself as soon as I can. It was a lovely  night, thank you 

again.  

 

Cornish Carols 

 

Rehearsals for the formation of the Redruth Carol Choir, singing the old 

Redruth and Camborne Carols will take place every Sunday from 3-5pm on 

October 21st to November 25th at the Memorial Hall, Redruth Methodist 

church, TR15 2EG. These will be led by Hilary Coleman and Sally Burley. 

Contact Sally Burley either by e-mail -sallyburley @hotmail.co.uk or phone 

07837226048 to book your place. You do not need to audition or read music. 

The £10 membership fee includes cost of sheet music, words and practice 

CDs. 

 

Also for we will be joining other singers in a celebration of the traditional 

cornish carols that have travelled all over the world for The Diaspora Carols in 

Truro Cathedral on Thursday 20th December at 7.30pm 

 


